
July 31, 2021

Dear friend,

Thank you for contining to pray for us as we wait to return to Chuuk.  We now have tickets for

August 31,  2021, but with our island still closed to incoming flights we are continuing to wait

and pray.   Luke 18:27

Meanwhile, we are staying in close contact with the folks there on the island and are rejoicing

at how they are remaining faithful to the Lord.  God has blessed us so much with these faithful

friends.  They take such good care of our house and both churches, and are running the two

radio stations reaching so many islands with the Gospel.  They are preaching, teaching, singing,

and passing out Gospel tracts.  We miss them and hope to be back there to rejoin them in the

work as soon as possible.

Recently we got a better understanding of the reason for the delay.  Jody and I both tested

positive for Covid!  We thank the Lord for helping us recover.  We are so thankful for English
Creek Baptist Church allowing us to stay in their mission home.  Here we are at the top of the

driveway outside the house.  You can see the church in the background.  We look a little

washed out, but we are happy to be feeling better at last!

Thank you again for your faithful prayers and loving support.u&,T!!th
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